SAN J UAN McDonald, Mack <mmcdonald@sanjuancounty.org>

COUNTY

Vacant SUWCD board seat

1 message

Tyler lvins <ivinsgang@gmail.com> Thu, Jun 27, 2024 at 9:54 AM
To: "McDonald, Mack" <mmcdonald@sanjuancounty.org>

Mack,

| don't know if you are aware, but Nathan Langston has resigned from our board. Several community members from
Monticello and members of the Blue Mountain Irrigation Company have shown interest in serving on the board. We
discussed it in our last meeting and we would like to recommend Brad Bunker as filling that vacant seat. Please let me
know if that is okay and we will proceed accordingly.

Also we have the seat in Mexican Hat that hasn't really been filled since I've been here. Can we fill it with someone else
from the county? There isn't really anyone down in that area that would like to serve on the board.

Thank you,

Tyler lvins
435-459-2319
ivinsgang@gmail.com
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